
TOWN OF HIGHLAND LAKE 
612 Lakeshore Drive 

Highland Lake, AL  35121 
(205) 625-6407 

Email:  highlandlake612@gmail.com 
Website:  www.townofhighlandlake.com 

 
 
 

COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 
WORK SESSION 

 
Tuesday, December 6, 2022 

6:00 PM 
The Anchor 

 
 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: Mayor Pro Tem Chase Moore, Carl Randall, Ramzi Malik, Greg Posey  
 
ABSENT: Sid Nelson 
  
OTHER ATTENDEES: Alex Smith-Attorney, Chief Scott Kon, Tim Moore–Building 
Inspector, Mary Ann Allen-Town Clerk 
 
Chase Moore called meeting to order at 6:04 PM. 
 
1.  Status on Pontoon Repair 
      Still not working; still insured 
 
2.  Status on wooden post installation for police dock barrier along with signage 
      No response has been received from Keith Clements. It was suggested that it was 
      something that some of them could possibly put up. Chase Moore is going to check  
      to see if signs have been ordered. 
 
3.  Status on barrier to keep cars off berms 
      No Report 
 
4.  Status on Ordinance HL 14-05 verbiage on bladder boats 
      Bill Rush suggested when someone renews or purchases a sticker to check on their  
       registration paperwork for clues that it could be a bladder boat such as “Inboard”,  
       year 2000 or later. Timmy Moore suggested that maybe it needs to be approached not  
       as a bladder issue but an issue about the wakes that are made. Chief Scott Kon 
       suggested that maybe it needs to be a conversation on whether they can have a bladder   
       boat but just not be allowed to fill the bladder since the concern is with making 
       big wakes. 
 
5.  Discuss filling mayor position 
      Chase Moore will be sworn in. 
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6.  Discuss filing Mayor Pro Tem Position 
      Chase had asked Ramzi if he would be interested and Ramzi said that he would be. 
 
7.  Discuss filling open seat on council 
      Chase Moore said that we have less than 60 days to fill the position. He said that the  
      last time, they semi interviewed people to see what their intentions were as part of  
      the Council. It was discussed interviewing people interested using the same set  
      of questions. Chase Moore said that an email could be sent out to residents. 
 
8.  Vote for hiring CRI 
      Fully supported by Financial Committee 
       
9.   Vote on bank CDs 
       One of the CDs with Hometown Bank is up for renewal.    
 
10. Vote on one time pay increase for employees 
        Recommended by Financial Committee 
 
                  
Meeting adjourned at 6:24 PM 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 _________________________                  _______________________           
       Mary Ann Allen – Town Clerk                          Chase Moore – Mayor Pro Tempore                    
                          
 
 
 
                                                        


